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SBPC is volunteering to host a meal for 22 members of an 
Americorps Team on December 9 that are being housed at 
Chapelwood UMC.   
 
In the Fall of 2017, four Houston congregations – Chapelwood 
UMC, St. Paul's UMC, Memorial Drive UMC, and Westbury UMC – 
came together to develop a long-term response plan to the 
catastrophic Hurricane Harvey floods. Over the coming years, 
their network of supporting congregations grew to more than 20 
across the city and has welcomed countless out-of-town teams to 
roll up their sleeves and get to work.  SBPC is one of those 
supporting congregations. 
 
We need your help to volunteer to bring to our church’s kitchen 
by December 8, some of the food items needed in providing the 
meal.  You can sign up with Miguel Carlin or look for the sign-up 
sheet on the table in the Narthex. 
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